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Let go of hls ear“

.He s noi Io blame

vice student’s interests. ?he average cmmcal!or iscom-

monly viewed as one of those resumé hungry career
buffs who misses every;second councsl meeting and,
m six months of 1o come down and ask
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_ may not agree with what they've done, but if that is the
case, you should be attacking their pohc;es not their
rsons ﬁans mtentwas not been to rabbferouse

_ 4orso student Ioans a p-lace at Sh:rreff Hai{ of_'_f
perhaps a tacky room on Agricola §t, and a mind
anythmg but Scﬂ@onar beer and h:s or her

Al of thase wsmns of our feitow person are much -

. distorted. The coungil executive has been warkmg long
,z-and hard this year and has taken special pains to serve

veryone's interests in as fair a way as possible. You '

. ;}?eratton and structure af council ang quite nghtiy:'
 urged they be reversed. While it is certamiyt

_are some councillors whose interest in their job d;ed ‘

 the mght they got elected, th{S is. not generaﬂy true.

. does iet alone the iarger worlds cf student politics and

pubi;c activism. Untii they learn about the gravity of

~ theproblems facing students on issues like student.

aid, accessibility, housmg, government cutbacks to
post-secondary education and on broader issues like
_the arms race, Canadian and U.S. support of repressive
regimes, and the state of labour in Nova Scotia, how

can you expect them (o express a Keen interest in their

job? The same of course goes for Dalhousie students,
As was pointed out at Sunday’s council’'s meeting, how
can you really expect them to care about anything stu-

~ dent council does unless they know it affects them?
- Of course, these popular accusations have some
truth to them. The executive has to be a more and
broad-minded in their attitudes and action. Their op-
ponents do have to be more constructive in their
_ vituperative attacks. Councillors and students do have

ta show more of an interesi. But, even more important,

counciilors have to overcome their infighting 1o learmn

to work together to face some of the very important .
_issues facing Dalbousie student and fhe_c mmumty m'

which we live.
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Letters to the Editor

My choice
pillars and all

Dear Editor

As | read the article in last
week's Gazette about the
education students protesting
delays on renovations to the
Arts Annex, | thought that
they don't know how lucky
they are. While | am sure they
have a legitimate beef about
being inconvenienced, they
should take a look at what
they eventually will have.

As a student in the School
of Physical Education, the
former occupants of the Arts
Annex, | can only tell them
how fortunate they are to be
moving into that building.
There they will have a depart-
ment office, full-time pro-
fessors' offices, classrooms,
and.a student lounge in one
building. In effect, they will
have a single building as a
focal point of their depart-
ments.

Since leaving the Arts An-
nex, we in the School of
Physical Education have been
scattered about campus. We
have core classes scheduled
in the Dalplex, Studley Gym,
the A and A Building, the Life

Sciences Building and on
lower campus. Our depart-
ment offices are housed in
two different buildings and
full-time professcrs’ offices
can be found in three loca-
tions .around,  campus. My

[.}Dir\"[ \‘:‘ ‘ha' white |_l'""@i!'

inconveniences are temporary,
ours are permanent. We don't
even have a student lounge we
can call our own. If they are

- getting fourth class treatment,

| don’t know what
getting.

| spent my first two and a
half years of study in the Arts
Annex and if it had been my
choice I'd still be there—
pillars and all!
Marie Gilkinson,
4th year student,
School of Physical Education

We’re not

another
unnamed
flake

Dear Editor,
RE: No Reason ForID's—
Greg Dennis

The article in last week's
Gazette typifies, I'm sorry to
say, the characteristic lack of
concern and respect for Uni-
versity property shown by
some members of the campus
community.

If this policy heips stop the
rampage of theft, the con-
tinual growth of high school
students entering our building
and the use of other university
people who do not deserve to
use our facilities, well so let
SUB Staff do their'job.

we are

We should not pass our
fault for forgetting the ID on
SUB staff, but should assume
the act of stupidity upon
ourselves. Hell, you're a Dal-
housie student and not some
flake from another unnamed
institution, and you would
think there would be enough
pride in that very point to
produce your Dal |ID to prove
that point when asked.
Umesh Jain
President D.S.S.

Not mere
babysitiers

Dear Editor,

The October 23 issue of the
Dal Gazette printed an article
entitled “Exploding the Myths
about Daycare at Dal”, filled
with misleading information,
not tc mention many untruths

As Director of the University
Children’s Centra (Peter Green
Hall and Dalhousie Units), |
wish to set the record straight.
The Peter Green Hall Unit,
which does indeed serve 75
children, fuliy meets the space
requirements of 30 square feet
of play space per child as set
by the Department of Social
Services. Saying that the
facilities are overcrowded, and
that space is a problem,
implies that we are squeezing
children into the classrooms.
This is just not so. Certainly,

Continued on page five




